Public Hearing

The Town of Antrim will hold a public hearing under RSA 33 on February 15, 2023 at 4:00pm at the
Antrim Town Hall to discuss the proposed bonding of $600,000 for the completion of the main water line
under the Contoocook River and connection of the new well to the distribution system. This additional
amount of borrowing is to cover cost over runs due to inflation and material availability. The previously
approved amount of borrowing for this project in 2021 was $2,148,000. If approved the total borrowed
amount will be $2,748,000. Under the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Antrim will receive
$989,280 in principle forgiveness leaving a bonded amount of $1,758,120.



